

St Mary's Catholic First School

Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD

Tel: 01305 262258 Fax: 01305 257101

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn





30th September 2016



Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

Art Week



We've had an amazing Art Week at St Mary's this week, all the classes have been involved in various projects. The mural on the school wall created by Sharon Cannon (an artist and former pupil) and the children of St Mary's looks incredible, we hope you like it.





School Office

Mrs Hartnup has now been with us for almost a month in the school office and is enjoying her new role here. If you need any information or help from the office, please do pop in.

Reception Class photo

The Dorset Echo took a photo of the Reception Class this week and they believe this will be published in the Echo newspaper on Tuesday 18th or Wednesday 19th October. The photos will also be available to purchase on the Dorset Echo website.

Cake Sale

You would have received in your child's book bag a poster advertising a cake sale taking place this Saturday, 1st October in aid of Cancer. Please pop along if you are able, to 1 Weymouth Avenue, Dorchester between 10 am and 12 noon.

Family Photo Shoot

There will be another opportunity for family photo shoot sessions with Ashley Wood Studios after school at St Mary's on Tuesday 22nd November. Further information will be coming out with details of how you can book a photo session on this day.

Wacky Hair Day

Don't forget Wacky Hair Day this coming Tuesday (4th October). We are raising money for the Weldmar Hospice, pupils can have their hair in ribbons, clips, spiked with gel, wigs, colour – anything wacky. Please donate £1.00.

Future PTA Meetings

The next Swimming Pool Committee meeting will be on Monday 3rd October at 6pm.

The next PTA meeting will be on Wednesday 12th October at 6pm.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn **Head Teacher**